
On Oct 2, 2018, at 11:48 AM, Becky Halmo <becky.halmo@simmons.edu> wrote: 

 

    Dear Board of Aldermen, 

 

    My name is Becky Halmo and I am a 6-year resident of Somerville. I wanted to reach out to 

gather some information and inquire about the process for requesting changes (or additions) to 

existing city ordinances. I'm curious about this in specific relation to the hours of operation for 

the newly constructed Lincoln Park skate park.  

 

    Some of you may be aware of the challenge that the noise has created for skate park abutters; a 

group of us has been engaged in communication with the Director of Parks and Open Space over 

the past year to resolve some of the issues. One of the avenues that seems appropriate to pursue 

is adjusting skate park hours and creating visible signs to publicize this such that the hours may 

be enforced.  

 

    I'm curious to know what the appropriate course of action might be to request this adjustment 

and who might be the appropriate representatives to work with moving forward. 

 

    Many thanks for your time and attention! 

 

    Best, 

    Becky Halmo, LCSW 

 

    Project Coordinator 

    SBIRT Health Professions Student Training Program 

    & SIMPACT-Behavioral Health Workforce Initiative 2 

    Simmons University School of Social Work 

    300 The Fenway  

    Boston, MA 02115 

    ph: 617-521-3828 


